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Amendment No. 1 
Council Bill No. 48-2020   

Amendment Proposed by: The Chairperson at the request of the County Executive 

Introduced: September 8, 2020 

Auditor: Rebecca Gold 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There will be no fiscal impact as a result of this amendment. It includes changes to the County 
Code which were missed in the proposed Council Bill 48-2020. 

 

Purpose: 

Amendment 1 to Council Bill 48-2020 includes changes to sections of the County Code referring 
to the “Human Rights Administrator” or the “Office of Human Rights” which were missed when 
drafting the original legislation.  

 

Other Comments: 

Changes proposed in this amendment result from questions posed by the Office of the County 
Auditor upon examining the original legislation.  

 


